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Minutes from General Membership meeting November 25, 2024 

Present: President Guy Gasser, Nathan Esbeck, Gene Stewart, Barb Horter, Carol Hesselbein, Alex 

Haimann, Secretary Phil Schorr, Jerry Schultz, Norb Wright, Treasurer Pat Morgan, Vice President 

Katrina Whitaker, Sheryl Rose, Roger Grider, Ed Bayham, Christina Esbeck, Ron McVay, Gary 

Hendren, David Mahsman, Frank Kollinger, Larry Reutter, Lesa Morgan, Richard Thies 

President Guy Gasser called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m.     

Drawings: Larry won the 50/50 for $15.00. Ron won the attendance prize.  

Minutes: The October meeting Minutes were approved - motion by Larry and second by Ron. 

Treasurer report: The Treasurer report showed total net assets of $15,432.59 at the end of October. 

More detail is available on the club website @ https://greatermoundcity.org/treasurers-report/   

Secretary report: Phil reported that the Star Route ratings have been received. He reminded everyone 

dues for 2025 are due by the end of this year. The AuctionBux dues reward of 100 Bux is only awarded 

if your dues are paid by the end of 2024. 

Vice President report: Katrina reminded everyone the Christmas Party will be December 5 and she 

urged everyone to come and bring their spouse. There are still spaces available for presenting programs 

during 2025. 

Announcements:  

• Locations for StampFest are being solicited. The Kirkwood CC we have been using has priced us out 

of that location. That location had been suggested by a member and worked well for us for many years. 

• He sadly reported Carol Hesselbein’s husband passed away recently. 

• The election of the Vice President and Secretary for the next two years was held. Katrina Whitaker 

was reelected as Vice President and Phil Schorr was reelected as Secretary. 

 

Auction:  The great Auction Bux auctions was conducted by auctioneer Jerry Schultz. There were over 

90 lots available, with some drawing some spirited bidding. Lesa Morgan’s plate of home made cookies 

again went for the highest bid among all the lots.  

                                       

 

  
 Phil Schorr, GMCSC Secretary  
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